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STAFF REPORT
SUBJECT:

This briefing will provide a brief review of the current status of the City Hall Park project. This project aims to transform the area known as City Hall Park back into a viable parks facility for the downtown area. 
SUMMARY:

The property known as City Hall Park is bounded by Third Avenue on the West, Dilling Way on the South, Fourth Avenue on the East and the Courthouse and Jefferson St. on the North. 
The park was closed for several years and used a staging area for the construction of the downtown bus tunnels. A requirement placed upon Metro as part of the memorandum of agreement to use the park during construction was the redesign and reconstruction of the park after completion of the construction project. Currently the park has walking and sitting areas.

The 2005-2006 City of Seattle budget includes $100,000 for planning and initial design work for the project and members may remember last fall, during the budget process, the distribution of surveys regarding potential uses for the park. 

Today, Bud Parker, the County’s representative on the Project Advisory Team, is here to brief the Committee regarding the status of the City’s efforts. Also here is Jeff Goldberg, the Project Manager for the City of Seattle. 

INVITED:

Bud Parker, Supervisor, Facilities Management Division
Cathy Ttle, Seattle Parks & Recreation

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. City Hall Parks Improvement Project- Seattle Parks and Recreation

2. Vision for City Hall Park- Seattle Parks and Recreation
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